School Council



A new school council is elected each year, with every class from Reception to Year 6 nominating representatives. This creates a central group that speaks on behalf of the whole school and makes decisions about school life. Brookhurst Primary School values pupil voice and we believe all of our children have the right to share their thoughts and feelings about their school life and learning environment. Our School Council aims to provide all children with a forum to express their opinion and make suggestions. Ms Uddin and Mrs Archer are the teacher representatives who will help facilitate meetings at regular intervals throughout the school year.

The School Council Vision Statement is as follows:

- We work together as a team to ensure we can be the best school possible by discussing ideas and making decisions.
- We aim to make everyone feel comfortable, happy and safe at school.
- We aim to listen to others and discuss comments and suggestions that would make our school an even more wonderful place.
- We shall work hard to make our school community a better place.

During the past few years the school council have helped to improve the school environment and grounds, suggested fun activities during school time, raised money for charities and worthwhile causes.

Please welcome our newly elected School Council representatives for this academic year.



Grace Danon FP



James Lelliott FH



Evah Hone IL



Thomas Jackson IUW



Ralphie Kirby 2G



Bode Ower 2B



Daisy Cooper 3MW



Leela Blythe 3F



Lily Ronson 4W



Aisha Phillips 4B



Kaspar Bernatek 5WH



Alice Hurst 5AH



Matteo Sgorbini 6Ha



Renate Kousiopoulou 6Hu